
How to Subscribe to OFLC E-mail Updates 

You can now subscribe to receive e-mail updates whenever we make an update to the 
OFLC website. 

1. Click on the “E-mail Updates” link at the top of the OFLC website. 

 

 

 

2. Follow the onscreen instructions to Subscribe to Department of Labor updates by 
e-mail.  This will require you to provide and confirm your e-mail address.   
 

3. Select the “Foreign Labor Certification Website” topic which is nested underneath 
“Employment and Training” and click on “Submit.”  You will be directed to a page 
confirming your subscription. 

 


